
From: Jim O'Keefe <   
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2023 11:00 AM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: City of San Mateo General Plan 2040 
 
 
Dear City Council Members 
 
As residences of San Mateo for over 50 years and na�ves of the Mid-Peninsula, my wife and I are very 
concern with the direc�on that the San Mateo Dra� General Plan 2040 will be pushing the city with 
expansive rezoning to encourage/accommodate significant popula�on growth.  We have always enjoyed 
San Mateo because it has focused on providing it residences a small-town environment with excellent 
schools, public services, and a thriving local business community. The dra� General Plan 2040 should be 
significantly revised to beter reflect the vision of the residents of San Mateo and the recent passage of 
Measure Y. 
 
Regards, 
 
Jim and Linda O’Keefe 
 
 




